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BY EMAIL 
 
 
January 6, 2021 
 
Mr. Paul Blythin 
Director of Regulatory Affiairs 
Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 
7447 Pin Oak Drive, P.O. Box 120 
Niagara Falls ON L2E 6S9 
Paul.Blythin@npei.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Blythin: 
 
Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (Niagara Peninsula Energy) 

2021 Cost of Service Rate Application 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2020-0040 

  
This letter is in response to your request dated January 5, 2021, for an extension to the 
date for the filing of Niagara Peninsula Energy’s settlement proposal. The deadline for 
filing the settlement proposal was January 5, 2021. Niagara Peninsula Energy 
requested an extension from January 5, 2021 to January 7, 2021 due to the New 
Regulated Price Plan Prices Effective January 1, 2021, and the OEB grants the request. 
 
As a result, the staff submission on the settlement proposal will now be filed on January 
13, 2021. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Donald Lau at 
donald.lau@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7681. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
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